


North Campus SubcommitteeRich Boone 
  
Luke Hopkins chaired the recent meeting in Rich Boone’s absence. Discussion 
focused on formally approving trails in the NC. There is a publication deadline in 
February for producing a map of official trails that can appear in fall UAF 
materials.  
  
Luke brought together a working group to begin addressing the access issue to 
ASF antenna (see MPC recommendation 04-11). The intention is to bring forward 
a recommendation to NCS and MPC this spring. This would hopefully allow action 
to be taken on this during summer. A UAF student engineering design class in 
involved in the access route planning.  
  
A third plowing took place for access to the ASF antenna; the longest duration to 
replace parts. The last scheduled plowing will be after spring break. The UAF fire 
truck made it up to the antenna without difficulty. Luke expressed appreciation to 
the UAF Fire Department and Edie Curry for their assistance. Public service 
announcements are also going out about the ski impacts. The trail continues to be 
useable during periods of plowed access but may only have a classic trail on 
this short stretch. 
  
Thompson Drive User Committee 
  
A plan is developing for signage at the entrance to Thompson Drive. The user 
committee now has a working design that it will bring forward to the MPC for 
formal approval. Public input about the proposed design will sought. 
  
Circulation and Parking Subcommittee 
  
A meeting was held last week. There were three agenda items:  
1) communication and education: two fact sheets are being developed for 
distribution related to parking and transportation fees 
2) Campus Life plan: discussion about access to Wood Center. 
3) An implementation plan for West Ridge parking is being discussed. The goal is 
to make a presentation about this to the MPC this semester. MPC members asked 
the subcommittee to consider visitor parking needs on West Ridge, particularly 
for those seeking to access the trail system. 



  
FACILITIES SERVICES UPDATE - Steve Titus 
  
Steve Titus provided an update on ongoing and new FS projects. For complete 
information, see http://www.uaf.edu/fs/currentProjects.html 
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